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NEWSLETTER 
 

Term 1: Week 6:   5 ï 9 March 2018 
 

 

 

 

Year 5 and 6 Camp at Omokoroa 
We have just had a fabulous 3 days at camp, challenging ourselves in a range of activities; 

snorkeling, sailing, investigating estuary animals, cooking, cooperative challenges, fire making 
and bivouac building. Thanks to all our amazing parents who supported and encouraged us 

throughout camp. 
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To read or not to read, that is the questioné.. 

There is so much research that has been undertaken that demonstrates why it is important to 
read to, and with your children. I am not about to delve into the research but do want to 
suggest something that you may not have considered before. 
 
During the week I spend time in Pohutukawa class working with one of Mrs Chissellõs 
literacy groups. The groupõs key task over a couple of weeks has been to pull together a 
collaborative research presentation on William Shakespeare, his life and his works. They  
posed and to a large degree, answered some probing questions about the Bard, 402 years 
after his death and subsequently shared their  inquiry very effectively with their class mates in 
preparation for the visit to the pop-up Globe next week.  
 
However, the most wonderous thing about what we have been doing, is the way in which the 
students have made a connection to Shakespeareõs literature. Their interest has been ignited 
to such an extent that one of the students went home, spent time training her dog to assume 
the role of òDogmeoó to her òUnruliet,ó so that she could perform an abridged version of 
Romeo and Juliet for her mother. I can imagine that Shakespeare would be thrilled to know 
that his plays are still inspiring the imagination of students like Emma ð Poppy and the rest 
of our reading group here at Matahui School in 2018. 
 
So, here is the suggestion -  choose some of the classics whether they be old fairy-tales, 
myths, legends, or an extract from a Shakespearian play to read with your children. You may 
be surprised how positively they respond to works written long before we were all born. 
 
Ka kite 
 
Max 
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TERM 1, 2018:   Dates for your Diary 
Monday 5 & Tuesday  6 March:  3 Way Conferences 
Thursday 8 March:  Globe Theatre Trip ð Years 5 to 8 
Monday 12 March:  BOT ð 5.15 pm 
Tuesday 13 ð Friday 16 March: Tarawera Camp ð Years 7 & 8 
Wednesday 14 March: Small School Swim 
Thursday 15 March:  Top School 4 pm to 7 pm 
Sunday 18 March: Family Fishing Competition 
Thursday 22 March: North Cluster Swim 
Friday 23 March: Tall Poppies Swimming 
Monday 26 March :  Kowhai mud flat trip 
Friday 30 March: No School ð Good Friday 
Monday April: No School ð Easter Monday 
Tuesday 3 April: No School ð Holiday 
Tuesday 10 April ð 11.30 am 1st HPV Vaccination Year 8s 
Wednesday 11 April: 9 am to 2 pm WBOP Swimming 
Friday 13 April: Last day of term  
 

ASSEMBLIES ð TERM 1  (11 WEEKS).  Start time ð 2.30 pm 
WK 5 ð Friday 2 March:  No Assembly 

WK 6 - Friday 9 March: Mr Evans (KAURI)) - Values 

WK 7 - Friday 16 March: Mrs Garrett (PURIRI) ð Class Presentation 

WK 8 - Friday 23 March: Mrs Croskery (KOWHAI) ð Class Presentation 

WK 9 - Thursday 29 March:  Mr Muller ð Values 

WK10 - Friday 6 April: Mrs Chissell(POHUTUKAWA) ð Class Presentation 

WK 11 - Friday 13 April: Mr Evans (KAURI)) ð Class Presentation 
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HEALTH AND SAFETY 
SPOTLIGHT OF THE WEEK  
 
Whilst we have a wonderful school uniform we 
donõt necessarily stipulate what style of shoes the 
students should wear to school. However, in the 
interests of health and safety we strongly 

advocate a closed in shoe as the most appropriate. When students 
venture into the hut building area or decide to utilize the wood 
working benches, they need to be wearing a solid shoe. Jandals are 
not suitable nor safe. The track shoe style of shoe is fine and if your 
child has not mastered tying laces, go for the Velcro option.   
Students also need to wear closed in shoes when they are on field 
trips. 
 
 

Matahui Term Dates 2018 
 

 
Term 1 

 
Tuesday 30 January 

 
to 

 
Friday 13 April 

 
11 weeks 
 

 
Term 2 

 
Monday 7 May               

 
to 

 
Friday 6 July 

 
9 weeks 
 

 
Term 3 

 
Monday 23 July 

 
to 

 
Friday 21 September 

 
9 weeks 
 

 
Term 4 

 
Monday 15 October 

 
to 

 
Wednesday 19 December 

 
10 weeks 
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Detailed below are the recipients of school awards for Week 4 in 
Term 1.   Well done to Bridget, Fern, Emma, Cameron and Gabe. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
CITIZENSHIP AWARD  

Week 5, Term 1, 2018 ð    Due to there being no assembly on 
Friday 2 March, we will be presenting two awards at next weekõs 
assembly.    
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Music Tuition  at Matahui School 
Michael Homersham is now taking new 
tuition enrolments for Guitar, Bass, 
Drums and Ukulele.  The music tuition is at 
Matahui School during school hours.  Please 
contact Michael ph. 027 756 6166 
or mkhomersham@hotmail.com for more details. 
 
 

 

Mobile Dental Clinic - 021 242 6668 
Due to a staffing change and travel arrangements, we can no longer 
offer before and after school appointments for the time being. 
We will endeavor to fit you in when we can, we are just advising at 
the moment the appointments will be between 9am and 2.30pm. 
Rosemary and Michelle 
 
COMPULSORY SUNHATS ð TERM ONE  
Sunhat time again!  In line with our Sun Safety policy, your children are required to 
wear the navy Australian slouch hat if they are outside during the day.  If they forget 
their hats, children must remain inside or under the shade of the verandas or trees, 
which certainly limits their playtime activities.  We recommend your children leave 
their hats at school overnight to ensure they are not left at home.  We ask you to 
support us in this very important issue of sun safety, and to also remember to wear 
hats yourselves when you are joining us at school for outdoor activities.   
We now have two styles to choose from, a wide brim and also a bucket type hat. 

Both styles are available from NZ 
UNIFORMS. 
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More detailed information can be viewed on the school 
noticeboard 

¶ Sunday 4 March 3.30 pm to 5.30 pm ð Fun Day at Katikati Community 
Centre ð free admission 

¶ Easter Extravaganza ð Saturday 31 March ð please see details in newsletter 

¶ St Patricks Day Tea Party ð Saturday 17 March ð please see details in 
newsletter. 

¶ Bespoke Cakes and Catering ð if you require a luxurious cake or have 
catering requirements, please contact Karly Gallagher on 021 519 894 or 
karlygallagher@hotmail.com 

¶ JUNK | Flying Fruit Fly Circus | Auckland Arts Festival - Take a look at this 
show - 
http://www.aucklandfestival.co.nz/events/junk-at-bruce-mason-centre-1/  

¶ Hey Kidsé thereõs some St Paddyõs day fun on offer at Greerton Aquatic and 
Leisure Centre and Otumoetai and Memorial Pools.Head to the pools on St 
Patrickõs Day - Saturday, March 17 between 2pm and 5pm - for inflatable fun, 
games and spot prizes. Entry is $6.It will be funé to be sure, to be sure, to be 
sure! 
 
 
 
 

 

SUPERVISION OF CHILDREN AFTER SCHOOL 
HOURS 
For safety, parents need to supervise their children in the 
school playground after school finishes at 3.05 pm, especially 
when they are on their scooters/skateboards.   
 
Many thanks for your co-operation in this matter. 
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SOLAR COMPETITION  

Below is a link to a solar energy competition that the school has entered.  You just 
have to visit the website and vote for our school.   Votes based on roll so a pretty 
fair competition. 

http://www.schoolgen.co.nz/voteforyourschool/?dclid=COHgkL71wtkCFRMbKgodoZ8EUQ 
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DRAMA CLASSES FOR YOUNGSTERS! 
 
 
CONFIDENCE, GOOD COMMUNICATION SKILLS, SELF -EXPRESSION, TEAM 

WORK AND SOCIAL SKILLS éé.. 
 

These LIFE SKILLS  can be developed in ALL children, through our comprehensive 
SPEECH AND DRAMA programme. The HELEN OôGRADY DRAMA ACADEMY 
offers after - school classes for children from 5-17 years.  
Not sure? Try FREE trial lesson! Lessons include speech, music and movement 
including mime and creative improvised drama in an atmosphere that emphasises 
cooperation and fun.  

NEW class opening in GREERTON for 2018! 
For further information on session times and locations, or to discuss how the 

programme could benefit your child, please phone Camilla May (Academy Principal) 
on 576 4400  or e-mail hogradybop@yahoo.co.nz  Enrol online 

www.helenogrady.co.nz 
Facebook.com/Helen OôGrady Drama Academy ï Bay of Plenty 

 

 
STUDENT INITIATED ACTION  
 
Student initiated action is one of the most powerful ways students learn 
about the world in which they live. 
 
When students develop an idea and see it through to a conclusion that 
results in some form of positive action being taken, it reflects the degree 
to which they are taking personal responsibility for their actions. 
 
Alexander Magnussenõs statement below describes the focus for the 
action he recently initiated. 
 
òI wanted to give all the teachers in my school a certificate to show 
how much they mean to me and how well they have taught 
me.  The teachers give students certificates every week and that's 
what inspired me. 
I made a certificate for each staff member, to show them how I see 
their actions.  They all give everything they can and that's what I 
love about them.ó 
Alexander Magnussen 2018 
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